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Dear Parents, 

Re: Arrangements for priority childcare/education 

Further to the letter from Dan Barton at Cumbria County Council regarding the situation with Covid-19, I 
am writing to advise you of the arrangements for next week. I can confirm that Armathwaite School will 
be open next week from 8-30am to 3.30pm in order to provide priority childcare ONLY for parents who 
have been identified as key workers, and who cannot make any other arrangements for childcare. This 
is a very firm directive that every school in the county has been given and we are not permitted to make 
exceptions. 

We may be able to arrange breakfast wrap around if absolutely necessary. Let us know if you require 
this. 

With thanks in advance for your support and patience in this unprecedented and difficult situation. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Helen Hepworth 

Head teacher 
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